+ + Docket 70-1257
License  SNM-1227

AR 19 1004
Mr. L. J. Maas, Manager

Regulatory Compliance

Siemens Power Corporation

2101 Horn Rapids Road

Richland, Washington 99352-0130

Dear Mr. Maas:

SUBJECT: CHEMICAL SAFETY REVIEW (TAC NO. L21656)

On December 14-16, 1993, the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) and its
contractor, Science Applications International Corporation (SAIC), visited the
Siemens Power Corporation (SPC) uranium fuel fabrication facility in Richland,
WA to gatiier information about its Ch2mical Safety Program. Enclosed is the
trip report, prepared by SAIC, that describes the information gathered during
the visit. The NRC plans to use this information as a reference in evaluating

the adequacy of SPC's Chemical Safety Program.

Sincerely,

OFISINAL SIGNEDBY

oberd C. P
Robert €. P(E¥on, Chief
Licensing Branch

Division of Fuel Cycle Safety
and Safeguards, NMSS

Enclosure: As stated
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